
 

February Prayer Letter 
Family Update: 

 
 
 

                                                               Land is Purchased! 

     
 

Ministry Update: 

 
 

Prayer Requests: 
- Praise the Lord for providing the land for the church plant 
- Pray for the safety of our family as we travel  
- Pray for the new church that we will be starting when we get 

back to Burkina in June 
- Pray that COVID will not hinder us from going back to the field 

We have greatly enjoyed being able to 
reconnect with family and friends so far while on 
furlough.  The kids had a great time getting to 
meet our family most of whom had never meet 
our children since they were born in Africa. Their 
grandparents were very excited to be able to have 
there grandkids around for Christmas.  We are 
thankful to have family that is willing to sacrifice 
time with us and our children so we are able to 
serve the Lord.  

Praise the Lord!  God has 
provided the money necessary to 
purchase the piece of land where we 
are planning on starting our new 
church.  Thank you so much to all the 
churches that gave to make the purchase 
possible.  We are very excited to be able 
to have a place to start so that we can hit 
the ground running when we get back to 
the field.   We pray that God will use this 
land as a tool to see many come to Him.  

Our schedule is completely full of 
churches that we will be visiting from now 
until we head back to Burkina.  We look 
forward to visiting some of our supporting 
churches as well as visiting a few new 
churches. We are also using this furlough to 
continue our training to be better prepared for 
ministry.  We have been attending weekly 
classes and conferences with Vision Baptist 
Missions.  I am thankful for a mission board 
that is constantly helping better prepare us for 
the ministry the Lord has for us.   


